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Resident Members’ Birthdays
January 21 - January 27

21 - Ann Atkins;  
22 - Barbara Metsker, Barshona Gamble;  
23 - Ed Frenz, Jim James, Dee Mitchum, Freddie Champey, 
Brent Lyons; 
24 - Ann Parrish; 

Wednesday Night Meal - January 24

Barbeque Chicken, Squash Casserole, New Potatoes (Southern Pride)

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
107 East Liberty Street, PO Box 867, Sumter, SC 29151

Senior Pastor.................................................................Dan Barber 773.3732
Worship Pastor................................................... Allen Lowe 773.3360 ext. 107
Associate Pastor..............................................Kevin Blalock 773.3360 ext. 103
Student Pastor............................................
Senior Adults, Missions and Evangelism................ Bob Calvert 773.3360 ext. 111
Financial Manager..................................... Diane Benenhaley 773.3360 ext. 112
Office Manager................................................... Jane Wertz 773.3360 ext. 101
Ministry Assistant......................................... Amanda Queen 773.3360 ext. 106
Worship Assistant............................................. Kristin Lowe 773.3360 ext. 109
Orchestra Director............................................................... Thomas Langford
Pastor Emeritus...............................................................Rev. Charles Clanton
Minister-at-Large..................................................................... Dr. Tony Gould
Elders........................................................Ed Davis, Walter McGee, Bill Shuler
Hearing Impaired Director........................................................Mandy Faulling
Pianist............................................................... Debbie Hudson, Kristin Lowe
Organist................................................................................... Pat Holloway
Benevolence Committee........................................ Sam Carraway (c) 983.7330
... ..............................Jeff Champion, Buddy Noonan, Ed Davis, Charles Dinkins

Office...................................................................................... 803.773.3732
E-Mail.........................................................................contact@fbcsumter.org

THIS WEEK AT FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

 FRIDAY, January 19
  7:00 AM   Men’s Prayer Group (FH)
  4:00 PM   Women's Retreat 

 SATURDAY, January 20

 SUNDAY, January 21
  9:00 AM	 Sunday School (all ages)
10:15 AM   Worship
10:15 AM   Kid's Worship (Ages 4-1st Grade)
11:30 AM   Next Steps Class

 MONDAY, January 22
10:00 AM   Sit and Sew (M100)

  TUESDAY, January 23
10:00 AM   The Journey Bible Study (AR)

Memorials

Benevolence Offering
In memory of Alvin Neal by Mr. and Mrs. Ed Frenz

Extended Session
January 21 at 10:15 AM

Lynn Smutz, Lyall White, Elisha Allen, Amelia Gordon, 
Laura Barber, Rion & Susan DeMars, Annabelle Huffman

 WEDNESDAY, January 24
  3:45 PM   Celebration Singers Choir 
	      (NHC)
  5:00 PM   Family Night Meal 
  5:45 PM   AWANA
  6:00 PM   Middle School Bible Study
  6:00 PM   Adult Bible Studies
  6:30 PM    Worship Choir 

 THURSDAY, Janaury 25
  9:15 AM   Mothers of Preschoolers
 

 FRIDAY, Janaury 26
  7:00 AM   Men’s Prayer Group (FH)

firstbaptistchurchsumter fbcsumter www.fbcsumter.org

Memoriam
James "Jim" Peters

May 1, 1920 - January 15, 2018

CURRENT
Sermon Series

JOIN US  
10:15 AM

FBC Kids Worship
January 21 at 10:15 AM

Pastor Kevin Blalock, Rebekah DeMars



Sumter Youth Network Presents
"1 Weekend"
March 9-11

One Goal - Many Churches
$50 Deposit Due By February 14

www.facebook.com/1weekend2018

Leading Worship at FBC on March 4
You WON'T want to miss this!

Thank you for the support of our pastoral team as they 
served with our Romania partners last week. It was a great 
week of teaching and fellowship, and a great step forward 
in our partnership.


